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ELECTIONS for NEW MDAA DIRECTORS – 2017 MDAA AGM, January 27, 2017 

 

There will be 4 vacancies in total on the 2017 MDAA Board of Directors 

  

Positions to be filled are : 

  

Secretary, Treasurer and 2 Directors.  Each of these is a 2 year term. 

President Elect will be selected from the Board of Directors 

at the first board meeting following the MDAA AGM 

 

Interested RDAs are asked to please email Kathleen Cook, Executive Director at 

mdaa@mdaa.ca no later than December 27, 2016 (30 days prior to the AGM) 

Please include a brief biography! 

 

Additional nominations will be accepted from the floor. 
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